
  

         65 Cedar Avenue            P.O. BOX 519            Lake Villa, Illinois 60046            (847) 356-6100 
Fax (847) 356-6217                                    www.lake-villa.org 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Election Day Voting Site Changes 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  

March 15, 2020  James McDonald 
  Mayor 
 
Lake Villa, IL.  Several election sites around Lake County have been moved. The location 

change for the one Lake Villa precinct move is listed below. For the full press release on all 
election site changes, please click the link below. All questions should be directed to the 
contact information in this press release.  
 
http://www.lakecountyil.gov/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=2175 
 
In compliance with the Center for Disease Control and the Governor's orders, select 
Election Day voting sites needed to be relocated. We understand and realize the 
inconvenience it may offer. Please realize that these required changes are made on the 
behalf of the well-being and safety of everyone in the voting site. 
 
All voting sites will be open from 6 AM to 7 PM on Tuesday, March 17, 2020. 
 

Precincts Original Voting Site  
Precincts 145 & 155  
Cedar Village  
310 N. Milwaukee Ave. 
 

New Voting Site 
Precincts 145 & 155  
Lake Villa Township Office 
37908 N. Fairfield Rd. 
 

Questions? Contact the Lake County Clerk's Elections Department at 
Elections@lakecountyil.gov or 847-377-VOTE. 
 
For more information on Lake County Clerk services and up-to-the-minute election news, 
visit LakeCountyClerk.info, follow us at twitter.com/LakeCountyClerk, join our page at 
facebook.com/CountyClerk, or call 847-377-2400. 
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